
Marilyn Mullen 
 
Thank you for listening to residents' concerns and improving the draft permit. Please set stronger
limits on pollutants and MAKE SURE AETHON CLEANS UP EXISTING DAMAGE from
decades of dumping toxic waste water in Badwater and Alkali Creeks. Please reduce the amount of
discharged dissolved salts allowed. Please immediately reduce allowed chloride concentrations in
Badwater Creek, instead of permitting four more years of this toxic chemical into our waterways.
Please add limits and require testing for volatile and dangerous drilling waste products, including
benzene, toluene, ethylbenzene, and xylene. When violations occur, please implement strong
enforcement actions promptly. Please protect our waterways!
 


